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This week’s award winners: 
Reception 
Amelia for making a super poster to help find the missing     
Gingerbread Man. 
Year 1 
Logan for making huge progress in reading. 
Year 2 
Georgie for a great attitude to learning all week. 
Year 3 
Brodie for imaginative ideas for his quest story.                    
Year 4                                                                                                          
Tom for outstanding effort in all subjects. 
Headteacher’s Award 
Jenson for being a mature, hardworking and kind member of 
the class. 

Diary Dates  
Wed 20th—Fri 22nd March 
Year 4 Residential to Ford Castle 

Thur 21st March 
Class 2 Film Premiere (2.30—3.15pm) 

Fri 29th March 
PTA Bingo Night at Berwick Rugby Club 6pm 

Mon 1st April 
Hoopstarz Day  

Wed 3rd April 
Easter Play at Holy Trinity Church  

Thur 4th April 
Teacher/Parent Consultations 1—6pm.  

Fri 5th April 
School closes for the Easter holiday at 
3.15pm 

School reopens on Tuesday 23rd April 

Holy Trinity Twitter 

The Holy Trinity Twitter    
account is now fully up and 
running, please feel free to 
join.  If you are not a Twitter 
user but someone in your 
family is please pass the   
information on.                   
Find us @HtfsBerwick 

A New Arrival! 

There was great excitement in Nursery on 
Wednesday when finally one of our Copper    
Maran Chicks hatched, we are hoping for more 
but at the moment she is an only child.   

We are running a competition to fund raise for 
the chick and Nursery 
where we would like     
suggestions for the 
name of the Chick.   

Entries are to be 
handed to the school 
office and cost £1, 
the name chosen will 
be announced on 
Friday 22nd March. 

 

World Book Day 

We had great fun celebrating World Book Day on Monday and each class 
enjoyed spending time on their own theme and taking more time than 
usual to share the joy of reading and its importance to us at school. 

Class 5 particularly enjoyed their Harry Potter Day and the Quidditch 
training was a special highlight, we were amazed at how far they all came 
in their first ever session! 

As ever we are always looking for reading helpers, if you think you can 
help any morning, apart from Thursday, from 9-9.30 am (Year 2-4) and 
9.30-10am (Year 1) please contact your child’s class teacher. 

Family Worship and Celebration  

Just to remind our families that you are welcome to join us for family 
worship assembly on a Thursday morning from 9 to 9.30am.  Families are 
also welcome to attend our Celebration Assembly on a Friday afternoon 
from 2.45 to 3.15pm.  Hope to see more of you there. 

Torness Power Station 

After their visit last week, Torness is offering 
free Easter Egg Hunts. Friday 12th, Sat 13th 
and Sunday 14th April from 10am to 4pm.  
No booking required.  Last hunt entry 3pm.  
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